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%is atonth --The Ugly Turns Beautiful ...

We all appreciate the efforts of Maggie Godwin to organize (?!) and present our Coastal
Quilters Guild Challenge for 1991. It will be great fun to see what the participants have
done with the "ugly" fabric. And even more fun for the Viewers' Choice recipient who
will take home a $100 gift certificate from Betty's Fabrics. BE SURE TO VOTE FOR
YOUR FAVORITE QUaT.

Thanks for your great sense of, humor and all your hard work, Maggie !

And the spirit of holiday giving lives on with the Guild's annual exchange of that special
half yard of fabric.

<.:Nextatonth -- Bob-bob-bob-ing Along in February

You're in for a treat at the next Guild meeting! Some of our talented and generous
members will be sharing their ideas and techniques with us in short "Round Robin"
sessions. Spend fifteen minutes with each "teacher" and come away with fresh new
approaches to quilt making!

The charm square exchange masterminded by Denise Clark will also be held Participants
will be expanding their "palettes" by approximately 100 new six inch squares.

Onwards and CUpwards
MEETING COORDINATOR needed by next month. Two would be even better to
cooperate and share responsibility for physical set-up for meetings, hire our "chair" person,
arrange seating plan, audio-visual equipment, etc. Call Norah McMeeking at 962-8511.

KNOW anyone who could use an extra $20 a month? The Guild is still looking for a
sturdy person to set up and take down the chairs for each meeting.

\'

Marge Hall and her committee are rounding up candidates for the Guild's COMMUNITY
PROJECT. Ronald McDonald House, S1.Vincent's School, Villa Majella, ABC Quilts
Across America (not local), Bethel House, Transition House (homeless) and Klein Bottle
are selections being considered. Your suggestions and ideas will be welcomed by Marge,
at 968-1417.



Quilters in Russia Need Our Help ... and our Scraps! hI 3 4> hI YH 4>!

If you have sewing notions, fabric, patterns, thread, etc. that you would like to send to
Russia, it will be welcomed by women who have very little access to sewing supplies.
Let's keep the creative spark alive through this long Russian winter! Send your donations
to Cultural Contact International, Ann: Ludmilla Bokos, 70A Greenwich Ave. #2208,
New York, NY 10011.

J\ 80td .• Stat fot CQ8
Nearly 200 pounds of canned food were donated at the December meeting. Carol Ludwick
who collected and delivered the food reported that our contribution was received with the
enthusiastic comment "Nice Stuff!"

Calendar
Feb 5

Feb 8

Feb 12

~--
Mar 4

Mar 11

Guild Board Meeting, 7:30 pm at Barbara Maxwell's office, 466 N. La Cumbre Rd

Miniatures in Minutes, Saturday Workshop with that dynamic duo Sharon Doyle
and Phyllis Peterson

COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD MEETING, 7:30 pm at General Research Corp.
Auditorium, 5383 Hollist7r Avenue (next to Goleta Valley Hospital)

New ideas and techniques shared in Round Robin Sessions plus Charm Square
Exchange. Something for everyone!

Guild Board Meeting, 7:30 pm at Barbara Maxwell's office, 466 N. La Cuiiiore RO

COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD MEETING, 7:30 pm at General Research Corp.
Auditorium, 5383 Hollister Avenue (next to Goleta Valley Hospital)

Rachel Clark, fresh from a week at the famed Asilomar Conference, will be speaking
on clothing that is visually exciting art to wear. She'll show us dozens of garments and
tell us how and why she created them. Don't miss March!

Be a roving reporter for CQG -- Send your news to Eve the Editor. at 962-6661

Thanks to these fine folks who give the CQG Members a 10% discount
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

All memberships expire-December 31, 1991. So that our members
will not ha~e to stand illlong lines at our January meeting to
renew their membership, we will be processing renewals throu~h
the newsletter. Membership packets and cards will be distributed
in January. If you renew before, December 31, you will be_~ligible
for a drawing to held at that time.

Please fill out the following form and mail it along with your
check for $15.00 made payable to: Coastal Quilters Guild
P.O. Box 6341; Santa Barbara, CA 93160.

******************************************************************

RENEWAL FORM
Name: _

Address: _ Phone: _

Birthday: _

Please make your $15.00 check payable to: Coastal Quilters

What kind of program do you prefer? Socializing/Quilting
____ Speakers? Slides Hands-On Workshops DemonstrationsOther: _

I am interested in knowing more about, or serving on, the
following:

___ Programs
Newsletter
Library

___ Workshops
___ Other

____ I would be willing to volunteer my time on a limited basis
rather than serve on a specific committee.

___ Hospitality
__ Publicity
___ Telephone
___ Opportunity

___ Historian
Small Groups
Membership

Quilt

I



31 December 1991

Balance September 30, 1991

Treasurer's Report Coastal Qui1ters Guild

Credits

Dues 1991
Dues 1992
Door Prize
Guests
Opportunity Quilt
Pins
Workshops
Gingher Scissors
Silent Auction
Program Ads
Quilt Auction
Misc

Total Credits

Debits
Contributions
Door Prize
Library
Newsletter
Opportunity Quilt
Presidency
Programs/Speakers
Refreshments
Guild Expenses
Special Events
Gingher Scissors
Workshops
Quilt Show Programs
Projector
Misc
Transfer to Show Account

Total Debits

10/1/91-
12/31/91

$ 0
1050.00

60.00
120.00
430.00

10.00
500.00

o
6.50
o
o

15.00

year to date

$2085.00
1050.00
404.00
192.00

1248.00
135.00

1375.00
424.97
278.35
660.00

1463.75
73.33

$2893.64

This does not include a balance of $3000.00 in our "Show Account".

$2191.50 $9389.94

$ o
7.00
o

323.43
o

300.00
1082.00

o
140.00

6.66
o

400.00
o

500.64
65.51

o

61.47
73.94 -

327.73
914.80
124.16
300.00

2267.19
100.00
956.28
56.66

424.97
1250.00
1443.08
500.64.
65.51

928.11

$2825.24 $9794.54

Ending Balance 31 December 1991 $2559.90

I



Monkey wrench
February Block of the Month
(also called Indiana Puzzle
and Snail's Trail)

from Susan Winter Mill's Illus. Index
to Traditional American Quilt Patterns

* Make sure your block "spirals"
in the right direction!

*fmal block measures 8"x8" without
seam allowances. Note: seams
are marked at 1/4".

cut
2 Valentine red
2 white-on-white

Kathy Doughty
964-1496

cut
2 Valentine red
2 white-on-white

cut
2 Valentine .red
2 white-on-white
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Carol Boyce, our outgoing president, gave cactus pincushions to
1991 CQG Officers and Committee Chairs. The cactus "grew" in a
fine assornnent of cactus colored fabrics, bloomed with bright felt
flowers, and came complete in real clay pots with magically stabilized
gravel.

In turn Carol was presented with a beautiful quilt made with Nine Patch
and Rail Fence blocks and signed by members. The fine workmanhip
in this quilt matches the excellent job she has done as our president
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